
Monday, October 9 
   

 Good Morning! The PSAT is this Wednesday, October 11.  The A building will be closed from 
7:30-11:00 for testing students only. Non-testing students are assigned Academic Support in 
other buildings or an 11:05 late arrival.  Test day schedules for students who are taking the test 
are posted in front of the Library on the 2nd floor. 

 Attention all EHS students.  Our Annual High School and Beyond Night event is scheduled for 
tomorrow night at 5:00 pm.  There will be free pizza at 5:00, then at 5:30,  an inspiring keynote 
speaker and representatives from colleges, technical schools, the military and others here that 
you can talk to.   Seniors: there will also be FAFSA and College Application support in the 
Library.  See you tomorrow night at 5:00! 

 Attention all Seagulls! It's time to mark your calendars for the 27th of October for our 
homecoming tailgate! This is a fun pep-filled night to get rowdy for the game immediately 
following. Come have some great food, play some great games and be proud to be a Seagull. 
Starts at 6:45 in the south entrance to Everett Memorial Stadium. We can't wait to see you 
there. 

 Whodunit?  You’ll never know unless you join the Bookworms in their fall Mystery Mania 
reading challenge. Visit the library to find out more about the mysteries and activities planned 
this fall 

 BSU members, today's black student union meeting and officers meeting are canceled. 

 Seniors, are you a cougar fan? Is Washington State University on your College List? If your GPA 
is 3.6 or higher please see Mrs. Berry in the counseling office, or Mrs. Weir in the Career Center 
about the WSU Regents Scholarship. They deadline is fast approaching. 

 The Puff Games are on October 25th! Buff Puff will be at 6pm in the gym, and Powder Puff will 
start at 7:30 at Lincoln field. Juniors and Seniors can pick up their packets at the Treasurers 
window.  Spots are limited!  This event is FREE for all spectators and everyone is welcome!   

 Calling all Torch members! Listen up! Your first meeting of the year will be Tuesday, Oct 10th. 
This meeting will be held in the Career Center across from the counseling office in A107. We 
will begin at 6:45 AM. See You There! 

 Are you a striking person? Do you find yourself having spare time? The girl’s bowling team is 
looking for athletes and an informational meeting will be in Ms. Bovey’s class after school on 
Oct. 17 in S-205. 

 Improv: Our improv team is looking to build a new bright and witty team this year. Come on out 
and laugh with us on Mondays in the Little Theatre: 2:30 – 4:00. You can also take the activity 
bus at 3:30 if needed. See Sara Coiley for more information! 

 Congratulations to the Boys tennis team for their 6-1 victory over Oak Harbor Thursday.  
 

Today in Sports: 
 


